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10 July 2012 
 
 

Malta Syracuse Sailing Race 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies that the Malta Syracuse Sailing Race 
will be held  on Saturday 14 July 2012 at about 1000 hours. The start of the race will be laid off 
Sliema sea  front whereby the exact location and orientation of the start line and mark will depend on 
the wind direction.  
 
Eighty to hundred boats are expected to take part in this race. 
 
Vessels and craft navigating close to the above area are to give a wide berth to the sailing boats and 
obey any instructions that are issued by the Valletta Port Control (VTS). 
 
Chart affected: BA 177 
       

 
   


